
District Name & Number:  
Amanda R - abroy927@icloud.com 
 
District 19 has been rather busy. 
 
Meeting Status: 11 meetings all with GRs 
 

 We have created a new district website. 

 1 Alateen meeting that is hanging in there with fluctuating attendance. 

 We have a fall workshop scheduled for the 29 of September. Topic of the 
workshop is strengthening our everyday relationships using the 12 
Traditions. 

 We are also planning a potluck fellowship for November as well! 

 90% of our meetings have a Hybrid option.  

 
We are focusing on recovery and are looking forward to the new year to come. 
 
 


